
 

 

The Tywardreath School 

Newsletter 
for pupils, staff, parents and carers 

 
 

 
 

May 
6th BANK HOLIDAY 
13th  Y6 SATS 
14th Y6 SATS 
15th Y6 SATS 
16th Y6 SATS 
22nd  Triathlon 
25th HALF TERM Holiday starts 
 

June 
3rd   INSET DAY—School Closed 
3rd Y6 Camp 
4th Return to School 
4th Y6 Camp 
5th Y6 Camp 
14th Father’s  Day Shop 
 

July 
3rd KS1 Sports Day (AM) 
4th KS2 Sports Day (AM) 
6th Summer Fun Day 
19th Summer Fest Disco 
22nd Y6 Performance 
23rd Y6 Performance 
24th Last Day of School 2023/4 
25th SUMMER HOLIDAY Start 

 
 This 

Week 

Year to 

Date  

LG1 97.53% 94.33% 

LG2 98.83% 96.49% 

Crinnis 91.67% 92.79% 

Booley 95.63% 94.73% 

Polmear 92.34% 91.36% 

Polkerris 98.15% 93.88% 

Silvermines 91.04% 95.65% 

Gribbin 98.92% 96.12% 

Carnjewey 91.40% 92.94% 

Duporth 97.13% 96.35% 

Menabilly 96.77% 94.08% 

 

 

Payments are  now due for the 

Summer term £15 per child.   

to be paid on Parentpay. 

 

If you have not paid for the 

spring term we would         

appreciate your payment now 

as only 62% of children paid 

last term. 

 

Failure to receive payments for 

swimming lesson may impact our 

ability to open the pool. 

 

 

Thank you to all those who have 

already paid and for your        

continuing support. 

Reminder 

Swimming payments for the 

Summer Term are now due. 

Sunbeams bookings for after 

half term will be accepted by 

the office from 13
th

 May 

2024. 

Polite Reminder, Please see below the guidance for appropriate school uniform. 



 

 


